
Parents of Willow Class
I am going to be starting an ICT club in the New Year to give children an opportunity to learn some new skills and hopefully have some fun too!
At the moment lunchtimes are too tight to fit this in and school has to be fogged after school so classrooms must be vacated, therefore I am hoping to have the club on a Thursday morning before school to run from 8:00-8:45 am.
If you think your child may like to attend this club please send me an email to let me know as I'm trying to gauge interest.  If there is significant interest, I may have to run the club for half a term for some children followed by another group in the second half term.
Thank you,
Mr Daft
[bookmark: _GoBack]email:  jim.daft@steeton.bradford.sch.uk

